
 Dawpool News 
Issue 440 10.01.14 

 

 
 
 

Welcome Back! 
We hope you all had an enjoyable Christmas 
break. The children have settled back into 
school very well, having told us all about the 
wonderful presents they received. Father 
Christmas seems to have been very busy in the 
local area. 
We wish you all a very happy and healthy 2014.  

 
FODS News 

FODS Meeting 
The next meeting is this Monday 13th January 
at The Anchor at 8pm. All welcome. 
 
Bag to School Collection. 
Our next Bag to School collection will take 
place on the 31st January 2014. The bags for 
this have been sent home tonight. 
 

Toast and Lunch Money 
The charge for toast until February half term is 
£6 and is now due. 
Dinner money for the half term to February 
amounts to £57 or to Easter £123.50 for those 
of you who like to pay in advance. Please  
ensure any cash is sent in in a named 
envelope. 

Dates for Diaries 
7th February  School Disco 
14th February  Close for half term 
24th February  School re-opens. 
10th March  Year 3 swimming for 2 wks 
6th April  Easter Egg Hunt 
8th April   Parents’ Evening 
9th April  Parents’ Evening  
11th April  Easter Service 
11th April   Close for 2 weeks  
28th April  School re-opens 
 
More details regarding some of the above dates 
will follow nearer the time. 

Indoor Kwik Cricket Years 1-4 
There are to be sessions of Kwik Cricket for 
boys and girls of years 1-4 starting on Monday 
13th January until 24th March (excluding half 
term) at St Mary’s Catholic College, Wallasey  

 
 
 
Village Road. The sessions will run from 6-7pm 
in the sports hall and cost £25 for the 10 
sessions. The sessions are run by a qualified 
coach with an emphasis on fun. Places must be 
booked & to do so please contact Sue Hughes 
on 07962 275943 or email 
suehughes11@sky.com . 
 

Rock of Joy News 
I am pleased to tell you that Mrs McNee will be 
joining the Heswall Church Group visiting the 
primary schools in Masaka and Antioch during 
the half term break. 
She will teach in the schools with some 
colleagues from St Peter’s Heswall whilst other 
members of the group carry out building work 
and conduct medical check ups on the pupils. 
We have had requests for used children’s 
shoes and trainers. They would also like to 
have any pairs of children’s glasses. 
In addition, Mrs McNee would be grateful to 
hear from any of our talented parents or 
grandparents who might be able to make three 
fabric rainbow fish, three caterpillars and three 
butterflies. These will be left in each of the 
schools with the big books that the schools will 
use when telling the stories that these relate to. 
If you think you may be able to help please ask 
at the School Office for more details. 
The children in Antioch are allowed to take 
home books from their school, but as they often 
walk for miles the books can be ruined in 
transit. Our school would like to raise enough 
funds to buy waterproof book bags to protect 
the precious books the school own. To this end 
we propose having a non-uniform day on Friday 
17th January. Please could we ask you to 
support this worthy cause by sending in £1 per 
child? 

World War 1 Commemoration  
Later this year our older pupils will be 
researching all aspects of the First World War. 
We would be especially interested to hear from 
any families who have relatives who served in 
the Great War and see any artefacts or 
information. 


